
Greetings to the Senate Committee investigating this Bill: 
  
I appeal to you to reject this Bill as it will open the door to a multitude of frivolous legal actions and will 
seriously restrict individual freedom of speech.  Our existing legislation contains more than sufficient 
protection in human rights and discrimination matters. 
  
Yours truly, 
Alton Bowen 

 
 

 




